

**NR\_key\_name:** 6B02F95EAEBAEB8A85256590003AA9F3  
**SendTo:** CN=Douglas Horne/O=ARRB @ ARRB;CN=Michelle Combs/O=ARRB @ ARRB  
**CopyTo:**  
**DisplayBlindCopyTo:**  
**BlindCopyTo:** CN=R ecord/O=ARRB  
**From:** CN=Jeremy Gunn/O=ARRB  
**DisplayFromDomain:**  
**DisplayDate:** 01/18/1998  
**DisplayDate\_Time:** 5:45:18 AM  
**ComposedDate:** 01/18/1998  
**ComposedDate\_Time:** 5:40:46 AM  
**Subject:** NIMA  
Stuart Aly has confirmed that the DOD GC has signed the authorizations. I left a phone mail with Steve on Saturday advising that we are back on track, asking for his help, and saying that it would be helpful for us if Michelle can participate in the preparations with NIMA and the enhancements. Doug or Michelle should contact Steve as soon as possible. (Doug should decide whom.) Although I don't need constant updates, please leave a phone message for me when you have a reasonably good sense whether it is a go or a no-go. Good luck.  
**Body:**  
**recstat:** Record  
**DeliveryPriority:** N  
**DeliveryReport:** B  
**ReturnReceipt:**  
**Categories:**